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	LB141  Comment Resolution


1. COMMENT:  [From Spreadsheet]
	218
	Chan, Douglas
	General
	100
	1
	T
	It was anecdotally relayed to me that the essential but background information to WAVE and the spirit of TGp are documented in document 08/725r0.  However, the TG has decided this is inappropriate as part of TGp's amendment given its informative nature.  But it is clear that this information can benefit implementers of the TGp standard, thusly, making the info in 08/725r0 valuable.  Then if this document is not mentioned in the text at all, how can a new TGp implementer become aware of its existence.  We should at least make reference or mention this document in an appropriate and intrustive manner to the text.
	We should at least make reference or mention this document in an appropriate and intrustive manner to the text.


:
2. Commenter’s Suggested Remedy (If appropriate):  [From Spreadsheet]
We should at least make reference or mention this document in an appropriate and intrustive manner to the text. 

3. Background, Explanation, Discussion, etc.:

It is assumed that the document referenced in the comment is 11-07-2045 (referenced in the draft’s Introduction) instead of 08/725 (comment resolution submittal from last July).

The background information in the referenced document.contains a range of background information, much of which was included in the main body of 11p at one time Multiple comments from an earlier ballot requested that this information be removed as it was inappropriate for inclusion in the 802.11 standard. As a result it was removed from the document and placed in the Introduction, which includes information useful for balloters but which is not a part of the draft being balloted. Subsequent ballot comments called for the removal even from the Introduction. The information was still felt to be of interest to many people mostly because there were still many WG members that did not understand what WAVE was, why it should be a part of 802.11, what the requirements were and how they were derived. There was agreement by all involved that it did not belong in the draft, and since some complained about even having it in the Introduction was too much, the compromise was to place this information into a submittal available on the server and simply reference this document in the Introduction. To return to the original approach of putting this information in the main body of the draft has already been determined to be unacceptable to the 802.11 WG.  Putting reference to 11-07-2045 in the main body is a problem as this document is not readily available to those outside of the WG and transforming it into a stand-alone IEEE publication is possible but outside the scope of the WG.
4. Recommended Resolution of the Comment:

Decline this comment.
5. Motion (if technical and/or significant):

(And instructions to the editor.)
Move to: Decline CID #218.
Motion by: _Alastair Malarky_____Date: __11 March 2009___
Second:  ___Wayne Fisher___________________

	Approve:11
	Disapprove:0
	Abstain:1





Abstract


Proposed resolution to LB141comment #218.
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